
URGENT REMINDER!
 

Due to temporary closure of the North Employee
Screening location employees should use the
South Full Employee Screening and take the

SEA Underground Yellow Line connector train to
the C or D Concourses.

 
Walking over the bagwell ramp hump area is

highly discouraged.
 

FOR IMMEDIATE NOTIFICATION, DISTRIBUTION & COMMUNICATION
 Please Forward to ALL Airport Staff 

 

CONTACT US

 For follow up questions please contact SMS Team at SMSspecialist@portseattle.org

mailto:SMSspecialist@portseattle.org

